
St Stephen’s   Announcements     Week before July 12, 2020    
 

 Small Group Worship Services – Letter with safety protocols for in-person worship and 
schedule of who is invited to come on specific days was emailed and posted this week for the 
start of small (10 or fewer) groups to come to the church for worship on Saturdays 5pm, 
Sundays 10:30am, or Wednesdays 9:30am.  If you decide to come, you must follow the 
protocols and can only come on the day you are scheduled.  If more people ask to come, we 
will redo the schedule and each person may only be able to attend in person once a month to 
accommodate others.   

 July 5th 2:00pm Benefit Concert by Music Director Mike Gilman:  This concert was recorded 
and is available through our website or can also be seen on our St. Stephen’s FaceBook page.  
Thank you to those who made donations.  So far, we estimate about $500 has been raised.  

 Diocesan Sunday Worship with Bishop Reddall – On Sunday July 12th, please stay tuned for 
more information about this Sunday worship service from the Cathedral in Phoenix broadcast 
to the Diocese (and the world) live.  There will not be a Facebook Live service from our church 
on this Sunday.  We are all invited to tune into the Diocese worship.     

 Blood Drive coming to St. Stephens on Friday June 17th in the Ed Bldg.  Flyer attached to this 
announcement.  Please help us to get the word out.  The national blood supply is critically 
short right now.   

 Preaching Class – Rev. Allison has heard that there are about 4-6 people interested in the 
preaching class.  She is considering Saturday mornings at 9am to 10am as the time for the 
class.  She thinks she will start this class Saturday August 1st.  Please sign up with your 
preferred email so that she can send you the course materials ahead of the class time.  Please 
also indicate if you would be attending in person (mask required) or on Zoom.  Email:  
revallison@ststephensaz.org.      

 Summer Bible Study continues Tuesdays from 5 to 7 pm via Zoom.  If you would like to 
participate in this reading and studying of the books in the Apocrypha section of the Bible, 
please join them using this Zoom meeting number:  Meeting ID: 862 8809 1231 and Password: 
489831.  Via phone: 1-346-248-7799 (same meeting Id and Password).  

 Summer book study:  Given the recent passionate interest in improving our race relations as a 
nation, the diocese recommends the book “White Fragility: Why It's So Hard for White People 
to Talk About Racism ” by Robin Diangelo and is holding a Tuesday night diocesan online study.  
The book can be bought at Amazon:  $8.99 paperback or $9.99 Kindle.  Rev. Allison will lead a 
separate reading and discussion of this book on Zoom.  You will need to purchase your own 
copy of the book in the format that works best for you.  We will start our reading and 
discussing on July 9th at 6pm via Zoom:    
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2286669229?pwd=M1pMbnRscXRRbmIvZ3Vpc29RanpHUT09 
Meeting ID: 228 666 9229 
Password: 515266 
One tap mobile 
+16699006833,,2286669229#,,,,0#,,515266# US (San Jose) 
+12532158782,,2286669229#,,,,0#,,515266# US (Tacoma) 

 We appreciate your maintaining your pledges so that we can stay current with our 
obligations – Please mail, drop off, or submit your pledges online (see donate button on our 
website).   
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